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From: Chad Sweet
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 1:41 PM
To: Cheryl Lund
Subject: Fwd: June 5 Public Hearing - Coastal Resilience Plan - Agenda

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Stuart Emmons <wse@emmonscompany.net>

Date: Mon, May 27, 2019, 8:55 AM

Subject: June 5 Public Hearing - Coastal Resilience Plan - Agenda

To: Mayor Matty Brown <mayorbrown@cityofgearhart.com>, Kerry Smith <councilorsmith@cityofgearhart.com>, Dan
Jesse <councilorjesse @cityofgearhart.com>, Reita Fackerell <councilorfackerell@cityofgearhart.com>, Paulina Cockrum
<councilorcockrum@cityofgearhart.com>, <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>

Mayor Brown, Councilors, City Manager Sweet.

I would like to request please that the most recent draft of the Coastal Resiliency Plan be available to the public well in
advance of the June 5 meeting, and that the June 5 meeting be formatted so | and perhaps others can present some
findings and make preliminary recommendations. | would hope this meeting can be highly constructive and informative,
with the primary focus on saving lives during a mega-event.

| have studied both the DOGAMI inundation map, DOGAMI evacuation maps, researched earthquake/tsunami
preparation and response, as well as visited all Gearhart assembly areas, and would like to constructively ask some
questions, make recommendations and discuss findings with you.

| am requesting that the Agenda allow for public comment and ample time for discussion.

Thank you,

Stuart Emmons

Emmons Planning
503-705-3050
www.emmonsdesign.com




